
Pauline Lamontagne
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My name is Pauline Lamontagne of Portland, Maine. I am a main voter who has used 
the electronic absentee ballot for people who are print disabled for several years. 
There is no need for photo identification. That is, on the electronic absentee ballot 
request, it is required to Verify that I am disabled and cannot use a regular paper 
ballot. My affirming this point is under the penalty of law.
The electronic absentee valid is used not only by people who are print disabled but 
also bye Maine veterans who are not living in Maine at the time of elections.
Again, there should be no need for photo identification. People should not be 
disenfranchised. The latter is true not only for this bill, but any other bill which 
requires photo identification.KkC


